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September 10, 2021

Dear Colton Community and Parents,

| am excited to see all of your students in the building as we start the 2021-2022 school
year! In order to seek more parent and community input, myself and the district
administration would like to invite you to the Colton Elementary School on Wednesday

September 29th at 9am for coffee and donuts. The Community Coffee and Donuts will be
held throughout the school year.

We have created an online survey for families to provide the district with further
opportunities for feedback. It is up on the web page.

| look forward to seeing you on September 29th!

Sincerely,

Dave Kline
Superintendent

A partnership of parents, students, school and community dedicated to quality learning and the continual pursuit of excellence.



